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Message From
The Teachers

Thank You, 
Ms. Condon, Ms. Edde, 
Ms. Moritz & Ms. O’Connor 

Reminders

Online Learning Tips What’s Coming Up...

Contact the Teachers

Happy Fall families!  Our first 
quarter is off to a great start. As 
we work our way through a 
nonconventional start to the school 
year, we can all agree that positive 
attitudes and perseverance will see 
us through. Keep up the good work, 
and before you know it, we’ll be 
back on campus together.  

✔ Students need to be logged into 
Canvas by 7:55 am and in our 
ZOOM call by 8:00 am each day. 

✔ Make sure all students have 
their materials ready to go each 
morning! 

✔ Complete all asynchronous work 
assigned each day.

✔ Rama celebrates Hispanic 
Heritage Month Sept. 15 - Oct. 
15!

✔ Want online books? Check out 
EPIC. Your teacher will send 
the class codes for this site. 

✔ Charge your Chromebooks 
every night! 

➔ Hispanic Culture Project due Oct. 9
➔ Possible return to On-campus 

learning in November
➔ Progress Reports Coming Soon!

◆ Benchmark Assessment 
Results

◆ MAP Testing Results 

Ms. Condon- maryanne1.condon@cms.k12.nc.us 
Ms. Edde- katherinec.edde@cms.k12.nc.us 
Ms. Moritz- LauraA.Taylor@cms.k12.nc.us
Ms. O’Connor- juliac.oconnor@cms.k12.nc.us
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